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Notice of Spam Email Caution 

 

It has come to our attention that spam emails containing malware have been 

repeatedly sent with a falsified sender name, i.e., “Seiwa Patent & Law.” 

 

If you receive a suspicious email that appears to come from us, please feel 

free to contact us for confirmation. 


